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Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From: Kathleen McDaniel

Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2018 3:03 PM
To: James Brey - D4

Cc: Steve Corbeille; Mackenzie Reed-Kadow
Subject: Possible Finance Item

Good afternoon Alder Brey,

I have a claims settlement I'd like to run through the Finance Committee. The Melissa Bennett trip and fall claim has
settled, pending committee approval, for a $11,880.36 contribution from the City. There will be some additional
contribution from the event host. In my opinion this is a fair settlement given that she was claiming in excess of $25,000
in damages and the litigation fees would far exceed this amount. Would you be amenable to including this on one of the
upcoming Finance agendas?

Kathleen M. McDaniel

Manitowoc City Attorney

900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220
(920) 686-6990 | kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org




